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HILLTOWN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
REGULARLY SCHEDULED WORKSESSION MEETING
Monday, March 8, 1999
7:30PM

The regularly scheduled worksession meeting of the Hilltown Township Board of
Supervisors was called to order by Chairman William H. Bennett, Jr. at 7:30PM and
opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Also present were:  Kenneth B. Bennington, Vice-Chairman
Charles D. Grasse, Supervisor
Bruce G. Horrocks, Township Manager
Gregory J. Lippincott, Assistant Manager/Zoning Officer
Thomas A. Buzby, Director of Public Works
George C. Egly, Jr., Chief of Police

Chairman Bennett announccd the Board of Supcrvisors and the Township Manager met
in Executive Session prior to this meeting in order to discuss legal matters.

Al PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS ONLY: None.

B. APPROVAL OF MINUTES — Action on the minutes of the February 22, 1999
Board of Supervisors meeting — Chairman Bennett noted the following correction to
page 4, fifth paragraph, which should read “Motion was madc by Supervisor Bennington,
seconded by Supervisor Grasse, and carried unanimously that once the Township takes
ownership of the property located at the cormer of Rt. 152 and Fairhill Road, the
Silverdale Volunteer Fire Company be authorized to use the property for fire and rescue
training, as noted above. There was no public comment.”

Supervisor Bennington noted the following correction lo page 12, fifth paragraph, sixth
sentence, which should state “Unfortunately, even the Comprehensive Plan that 15 1n
place at present calls for additional expansion to the development district because we will
be running out of it.”

Motion was made by Supervisor Grasse, seconded by Supcrvisor Bennington, and catried
unanimously to approve the minutes of the February 22, 1999 Board of Supervisors
meeting, as corrccted. There was no public comment.

C. APPROVAL OF CURRENT BILLING — Chairman Bennett prescnted the Bills
List dated March 9, 1999, with General Fund payments in the aniount of $53,342.03,
State Highway Aid payments in the amount of $20,573.37, and Escrow Fund payments in
the amount of $2,618.28; for a grant total of all payments in the aniount of $76,533.68.





































